
From: Michael   
Sent: Monday, August 26, 2024 1:04 PM 
To: Info <info@rideaulakes.ca> 
Subject: Integrity Commissioners Report 
  
To whom it may concern, 
  
With respect to the August 12th decision by council to not bring forward the Integrity 
Commissioner’s Report to the September 3rd meeting for open discussion, contrary to the 
requirements of the Municipal Act, please accept this as my response to the matter. 
  
The report must be brought forward as per the Municipal Act and I am requesting it be done so 
as soon as possible.  
  
I am disturbed by the actions of council members who do not feel the need to follow clear legal 
requirements.  
  
Regards 
  
Michael Cox 
Rideau Lakes resident 
 




